
Email from Programme Officer re Policy EN7 hearing session 170516 
 
This email is addressed to a modest number of representors, as listed below, who made 
recent representations concerning Policy EN7 Flood Risk with particular reference to the 
Council's proposed Main Modifications 127 and 128: 
  
26    Ilkley Design Statement Group 
54    Ilkley Civic Society 
55    Cllr Hawkesworth 
69    Addingham Civic Society 
71    Sue Rix 
75    Menston Action Group 
77    Cllr Dale Smith 
  
The Inspector has decided to have a short hearing session on this theme to be held on Friday 
20 May and the purpose of this email is to enquire if you wish to participate. The agenda item 
is as follows: 
  
Matter 4 Policy EN7 Flood Risk 
  
Key Issue: Is the amended wording for the text accompanying Policy EN7 (paras 
5.4.132 and 5.4.143) , as set out in MM127 and 128, appropriate, justified, effective, 
soundly based and consistent with the latest national policy guidance? 
  
  
The wording of the proposed Modifications is contained within Examination library document 
PS/G004a pages 106-7 and the Council's responses to related representations are within 
document PS/G005 (listed on the Modifications webpage 
https://www.bradford.gov.uk/bmdc/the_environment/planning_service/local_development_fra
mework/proposed_modifications.htm) 
  
At this stage I am unable to give a firm indication of the precise timing on Friday as there is a 
possibility that Wednesday's Matter 3 session may overrun modestly and be resumed on 
Friday.  However, if you intend to participate, I would ask you to be present by 10.00am at 
our Victoria Hall venue in Saltaire. 
  
Your early response would be helpful to my preparations. 
  
Thank you. 
  
  
Tony 
  
Tony Blackburn 
Programme Officer 
01254 260286 
  
 


